
Tuesday, August 6th 2013 

Town of Woodstock 

Selectmen’s Meeting 

Tuesday, August 6, 2013 

 

 

Selectmen: Jim Fadden Jr., Gil Rand, Joel Bourassa 

Staff: Judy Welch, Steve Welch 

Public: Patrick Griffin  

 

Gil called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. Joel seconded the motion and the vote was 

affirmative. 

 

Public Participation: 
 

Minutes of the July 23, 2013 Meeting: 
Joel motioned to accept the minutes of the July 23, 2013 Selectmen’s Meeting. Gil seconded 

the motion and the vote was affirmative. 

 

Review Letter/Interest Reduction/Chris McGrath: 
The Board reviewed a letter, from Christopher McGrath, requesting an interest reduction on his 

taxes. Jim motioned to approve a 50% interest reduction on the 2012 taxes, provided that a 

payment plan is established that will pay the taxes off on or before December 31, 2013. Gil 

seconded the motion and the vote was affirmative. 

 

Application/Cascade Park/Aimee Soulios:  
The Board reviewed an application, from Aimee Soulios, to use Cascade Park on August 30, 

2014 for a wedding ceremony. Jim motioned to approve this application. Joel seconded the 

motion and the vote was affirmative. 

 

New Business: 
Signed Checks. 

 

Gil motioned to adjourn the Selectmen’s Meeting at 7:17 p.m. Jim seconded the motion and the 

vote was affirmative.  

 


